
 
 
 
 
 

BOARD OF ASSESSORS MEETING 
                 MINUTES, September 15, 2010   

          
 
 

The Board of Assessors meeting was called to order on Wednesday, September 15, 2010 at 5:45 
P.M. In attendance were, David Pitassi, Robert Caruolo, Paul Buckley, and Theodora Gabriel. 
 
 
Approve minutes:  Board approved minutes of meeting on August 18, 2010. 
 
Freestanding Fireplace:  Board briefly discussed assessing freestanding fireplaces. Board 
agreed to further discuss after Town Assessor (Theo) verifies with other towns. 
 
Computers low disk space:  Board discussed the need to replace three (3) computers in the 
Assessors Office, due to lack of disk space, etc.  Paul Buckley suggested, contacting the 
Selectmen to re-open fall town meeting Article.  Board asked, Town Assessor (Theo) to check 
with Finance Director of possible funds available to replace computers. 
 
Open meeting law:  No discussion, moved to next meeting. 
 
Municipal Relief: No discussion, moved to next meeting. 
 
GIS and expanded 911: No discussion, moved to next meeting. 
 
FY’12 measure and list data collector: Town Assessor (Theo) informed board, FY’12 data 
collection has not begin, currently field reviewing and collecting data for FY’11 valuation. 
David Pitassi informed board that Keith will not able to do data collection for the upcoming 
revaluation. 
 
Schedule next meeting: Wednesday, September 29, 2010 at 5:30 P.M. 
 
Meeting adjourned: Meeting adjourned at 6:25 P.M. 
 
 
Submitted by 
 
Theodora Gabriel 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


